
PRESS NOTE 

 

Students Bid Adieu at GZS       14
th

  Dec, 2016 
 

Electrical Engineering Department of Giani Zail Singh Campus College of Engineering & 

Technology,Maharaja Ranjit Singh Punjab Technical University, Bathinda) organized “Aamantrya-

16” a farewell party for their outgoing students. This party was given by EE 3
rd

 year students 

in honour of the students of the EE 4
th
 year to recall their old memories with fun, frolic and 

rejuvenated spirit.  

Professor Jasbir Singh Hundal, Registrar of MRSPTU Bathinda, graced the occasion as the chief 

guest and Dr. Vijay Garg, Assistant Professor at UIET, Kurukshetra was the guest of honour of this 

colourful occasion. The event was inaugurated with lamp lighting ceremony by all the dignitaries. 

Thereafter, there was variety of cultural programmes like Musical Mime, Group Dance, Games etc. 

As a mark of memento, titles and gifts were given to the final year students and Seniors also shared 

their experience and memories of college. The evening saw the crowning of Mr. Manmeet S. Bhatia 

and Ms. Khushveer Kaur as Mr. Farewell and Ms. Farewell, whereas Mr. Personality & Ms. 

Personality were accorded to Mr. Pushpinder & Ms. Kamal.  Mr. Arshdeep & Ms. Jagriti grabbed the 

title of Mr. Evening & Ms. Evening. 

Professor Mohan Paul Singh Ishar Vice-chancellor of MRSPTU, Bathinda showered his blessings on 

the students and said, that the efforts, determination and confidence in students are appreciable. He 

congratulates them for successful completion of their Graduation. He also advised students not to 

compromise their values for success because success without values is not consistent. 

 Professor Amit Kumar Manocha, Head of the department wished the outgoing students success and 

good luck in life. Faculty also blessed the final year students and said that they will always be 

remembered. The eventful night ended with thanks giving note by student organisers. Professor 

Gursharan Singh, Campus Director of GZS  appreciates the work done by the department and 

congratulates the outgoing students. 

 



 

 
 

 
 

 


